
Watershed Will Open to the Public July 14

The Los Vaqueros Reservoir has been enlarged by 60 percent to 
a capacity of 160,000 acre-feet. This will ensure water quality and 
supply reliability for the 500,000 people in Central and Eastern 
Contra Costa County served by the Contra Costa Water District.

Construction will be completed this summer, and the entire 
watershed will reopen at 6 a.m. on Saturday, July 14. For that day, 
you can visit free of charge and participate in fun, educational 
programs offered at the John Muir Interpretive Center. For more 
information and a schedule of events, go to www.ccwater.com or 
call (925) 688-8010 for a mailed flier.

Los Vaqueros Reservoir Enlarged



Lose the Lawn and Get a Garden
CCWD is offering rebates to encourage customers to replace their front lawns with 
Water-Efficient gardens. A few of the benefits of replacing your front lawn include:

Save Water • Eye-Catching and Colorful Yard • No More Mowing

To participate, pre-approval by the District is required. For program information 
and terms and conditions, contact the CCWD Water Conservation Office at
www.ccwater.com/conserve or call (925) 688-8320.

Up to

$500
Residential Homes

Up to

$5,000
Commercial Properties
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